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OPD’s Annual Breakfast with Santa 
is scheduled for Saturday, 
December 14 at Carriel Jr. High 
from 8 to 11 AM! 

This event is provided free through 
a partnership between local 
community sponsors and the 
O’Fallon Police Department. 

For more details, contact Det. 
Adam Krack at akrack@ofallon.org.

mailto:akrack@ofallon.org


Get to Know Your O’Fallon Police Department

TC Kelsey Burrow

- Telecommunicator (911 Dispatcher) for Metro 
East Communications (Serving O’Fallon, Fairview 
Heights, & Shiloh)

- Hired March 2018 (1 ½ years)
- Former ER Technician at Memorial Hospital 

(2014 – 2018)
- Lieutenant with Fairview-Caseyville Township 

Fire Protection District (2010 – Present)
- Grandfather was firefighter with Swansea FD; 

Father was firefighter with French Village FD
- Fire Science Instructor at SWIC (2013 – Present)
- Kelsey and her husband Jeff have one daughter, 

Aubrey, age 3
- Kelsey enjoys spending time with family and 

friends and outdoor recreation in her spare time

Welcome O’Fallon’s Newest Police Officer

Officer Brennen Little was sworn in as OPD’s newest 
Officer on 11/25/19. Ofc. Little is originally from Aviston, 
IL and is a graduate of Wesclin High School (2012) and 
Kaskaskia College (2015). Ofc. Little served as a 
Community Service Officer (CSO) with OPD since January 
2018 and as a part-time Police Officer with Marissa, IL 
PD from November 2018 to November 2019. He enjoys 
hunting, fishing, and hiking in his spare time. 

Congratulations Officer Little!



O'Fallon Fire Rescue
reminds residents to 
cook safely this holiday 
season. 

For more Fire 
Prevention tips, visit 
https://www.ofallonfire
.com/fire-safety-tips
and 
https://www.nfpa.org/P
ublic-Education/Fire-
causes-and-
risks/Seasonal-fire-
causes/Thanksgiving

Protect Yourself From Package Thieves

December is the busiest month for online shopping and 
home deliveries. Protect yourself from “porch pirates” with 
these package delivery tips.

- Consider having your packages delivered to your 
workplace if your employer allows it.
- Track your package so you know when it has been 
delivered.
- Team up with your neighbors to watch for suspicious 
activity or bring packages inside if you aren’t home. 
- Consider installing home security cameras and register 
them with OPD so we can contact you to check your 
footage if a crime is reported near you.

https://www.ofallonfire.com/
https://www.ofallonfire.com/fire-safety-tips
https://www.nfpa.org/Public-Education/Fire-causes-and-risks/Seasonal-fire-causes/Thanksgiving
https://www.ofallon.org/police-department/webforms/private-video-surveillance-camera-registration

